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I appreciate the NRC Staff’s timely and thoughtful response to the Commission’s direction in 
SRM-SECY-21-0066. Based on the scope of the near-term rulemaking plan approved by the 
Commission in SRM-SECY-22-0024, I agree with the Staff’s recommendation to defer the 
initiation of the 10-year regulatory review and update until the next 10-year review cycle. 
Therefore, I approve Alternative 2.  
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